
St John’s C of E Primary School Weekly Newsletter
Growing Together in Love and Respect

Dear St John’s families,

I am very happy to see that the sun is going to shine on us for the 

next week. With our value of Forgiveness, this month, it was a very 

special day on Wednesday thinking about peace and justice of all.

Below you can see some prayers written by the children. We are 

aiming to display all the prayers at the front of school. When I think of 

forgiveness I often think of this quote by Desmond Tutu:

Without forgiveness there is no future…If you can 
forgive, then you can move on and even help the 
person you are forgiving to become a better 
person. 

The Friends of St John’s, our school PTA,  have been able to organise 

the pizza kit ordering as I know some families missed out last time 

and others would like to order again. On the next page is more 

information. Thank you for continuing to support The Friends. They 

are an important part of the school community who work to plan 

lovely things for the children.

Today, we had an amazing collection of £209 for Red Nose Day, thank 

you. 

In Love and Respect

Mrs Samantha Da Costa

Headteacher 
 

  This month’s value is:

Forgiveness
Attendance this week =  95.31 %

21st  March 2022
Health Screening, Reception children 
only.  All reception families have 
received a letter with more details. 

23rd March 2022
2:45pm Year 5 Collective Worship 
with Year 5 families, St John’s School 
One family member per child.

31st March 2022
The Friends of St John’s Pizza and 
Doughnut kits orders ready for 
collection. Please see poster for 
more details

Friday 1st April 2022
9:15am Year One Easter Service with 
Year One families, St John’s Church
One family member per child.

Last Day of Term. School closes 2pm. 
No After School Club

Easter Eggs for all  St John’s School 
children from our PTA, The Friends 
of St John’s C of E Primary School.

Monday 4th - 18th April 2022
Easter Holidays: School closed to 
children and staff.

Tuesday 19th April 2022
Back to School 

31st May-3rd June 2022
Half Term: School closed to children 
and staff.

Monday 6th June 2022
Inset Day - School Closed to all 
children.

Tuesday 10th May 2022
School Class Photographs for all year 
groups.

Key Dates 2021/22

Friday 18th March  2022



The Friends St John’s Primary School 

Our school PTA, The Friends of St John’s C of E Primary School are selling Make Your Own Pizza 
and Make Your Own Doughnut Kits. 

Please use the following online form to place your order by Thursday 24th March 2022.

Payment is required at the time of order and must be made directly to The Friends of St John's.

https://forms.gle/z3xTPBJD2oiEs7d87


School Life at St John’s C of E Primary 

Year Five attend a Retreat 
Day at St John’s Church in 

preparation for their 
Collective Worship on 23rd 

March 2022

On Wednesday, the St 
John’s community 
wore purple for 
Peace. There was a 
special Collective 
Worship, moments of 
quiet reflection and 
worked together to 
create a very special 
wall hanging



School Life at St John’s C of E Primary 

The children have been 
playing, drawing, 
creating, sharing 
stories and learning 
about woodlice.
Thank you to the Hicks 
family for loaning their 
isopod box to school. 



Information for St John’ Families 

Adult Volunteer(s) required for Year Four and Five Chess Club

Can you play Chess? Do you know the basic Chess moves? Are you available from 3:10 pm - 4:00 
pm each Thursday during term time? If so, we would love to hear from you. Please contact Mrs 
Moore via the school office, telephone 01923255017 or email office@watfordstjohns.org to 
volunteer or for more information. Another adult volunteers means that we can offer the club to 
those children on the waiting list. 

Thank you for your kind book and toy donations.
Thank you to everyone who has donated pre owned books for the school library or pre owned 
games for use in Eagle Club or the classrooms. Your kind donations have made a difference and are 
appreciated. If anyone is having a sort out during Easter, we will have some donation boxes 
outside in the first week back after Easter. 

St John’s C of E Primary School Office.
Opening hours:8:30am- 4pm, Monday- Friday, term time only. Contact Number: 01923 255017 
Email: office@watfordstjohns.org  The school office team are Mrs Moore, Mrs Martos, Mrs 
Malik and Mrs Staunton. 

Mrs Martos enjoys going on 
walks with her dog.

Mrs Staunton enjoys reading a wide 
variety of books and genres.
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